MCCI Board Elections / May 16th, 2002

May 16, 2002 STORY NOT YET APPROVED 

MCCI held elections for Board of Directors at its May 16th meeting. Elected for two year terms, by vote of Montague Town Meeting members:

Jeremy Stafford of Lake Pleasant, 

Eric Sadoski of Millers Falls, 

Michael Muller of Montague Center, 

Rachel Lively of Montague City, 

Mary Drew, of Turners Falls. 

At large candidates elected for one year terms: 

Mike Saari by vote of the members present, 

Mark Gregory by vote of the Board of Directors. 

Mary Drew was elected as Clerk. Retaining their current positions as officers of the Board: 

Mark Gregory, president,

Kat Hoyden, Treasurer. 

A committee of the Board was formed to negotiate a contractural arrangement with the Editorial Board of a proposed weekly community newspaper, the Montague Reporter. Next meeting of the MCCI Board of Directors: June 20th, 7pm.

Two board positions are still open. If you would like to apply for board membership, please download, print and mail in the board membership application below. You can also become familiar with our by-laws. 

